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Our students will be productive, successful contributors to society. 

 

 
 
 
September 29, 2022 
 
 
Dear Dr. Barber and School Board Members, 
 
We are requesting approval to initiate the AAA School Safety Patrol Program at S. S. Dixon Intermediate 
School. The program will allow fifth grade students to assist school staff in maintaining safety on campus. For 
example, students will be assigned a hallway and location to monitor and promote safe practices in the 
hallways. Students will always be under adult supervision.  
We are hoping to give our students voice, responsibility, and leadership experiences through this hands on, 
practical program. The AAA School Safety Patrol Program will take place before and after school and will not 
interrupt instructional minutes.  
The AAA School Safety Patrol Program requires approval by the school board. 
 
Respectfully, 

Missy Floyd 

  
Principal 
 
 


